
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn 3 

Friday 9th October 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Many thanks for your generous donations for 

the Middlewich and District Foodbank. Your 

donations will be very gratefully received and 

will go to those in our community who really 

need help. 

There will be no guided reading or spelling 

next week. The class teachers will be  

conducting assessments. 

 

Put on your  

dancing shoes and 

come along to our 

P T A  A u t u m n   

Disco. Doors open 

6.30pm 

 

Parent Consultations will be held during the 

week commencing 19th October 2015. You will 

find the dates for your child/children's class 

on the school calendar on the website. You will 

b o o k  y o u r  a p p o i n t m e n t  u s i n g  

Parentmail appointment booking system. The 

appointment booking system went live on 

Thursday 8th October. Appointments will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis. If 

you experience any problems with the online 

booking system, please let the school office 

know. 

 

Reception Open Morning. 

On Wednesday 14th October we will be  

holding an open morning for the parents of 

children starting school in September 2016. 

You are welcome to drop in and spend some 

time in the classroom any time between 9am 

and 12am. Please feel free to invite family and 

friends who have children starting school next 

year. 

 

 

St Oswald’s Family Remembrance Service on 

Sunday 8 November at the earlier than usual 

time of 10am. This will be a Parade Service 

for Brereton Scout Group and will be followed 

by an Act of Remembrance at Brereton War 

Memorial. There will of course be  

refreshments after the service. 

 

We have received notification of an incident 

of threadworm.  We would ask parents to talk 

to their child about the need to wash hands 

thoroughly with soap and water after using 

the toilet and dry them properly. 

Threadworm is quite common in children but 

we do need to highlight this problem to ensure 

early detection and early treatment is sought.  

Should you have any queries please contact 

your local GP or Pharmacy for advice. 

We have also had reports of head lice in 

school.  I would therefore ask if parents could 

please check their child’s hair, whether long 

or short each day.   

 

Please be respectful to our neighbours when 

parking to pick up your child/children from 

school. The Bear’s Head has generously said 

that you can all park on their car park.  If 

there are no safe parking spaces please use 

this facility to park safely and walk round to 

the school 

 

Please DO NOT cross the car park at the  

beginning and the end of the school day.  

Follow the feet on the path. It is 

for the safety of you and your  

children. 

 

PTA Dates for your diary: 

School Disco - 9th October  

Bonfire Night - 6th November  

Christmas Fair - 27th November. 
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